
Stories With Santa and Free
Hot Chocolate!
Real Estate, Community & Other Stuff
 

During this busy season, it’s nice to have a couple free events to look
forward to. Some communities will post on their neighborhood Facebook
page, on Nextdoor, or in your monthly newsletter or online local Chamber
Events page. So look into what’s available in your neck of the woods for
Free Family Fun!
 

In my neighborhood, Wheatlands in SE Aurora, there will be Stories with
Santa  on  Saturday,  Dec  16th.  The  event  is  held  at  the  Wheatlands
Clubhouse  from  10am-noon.  There  will  be  hayrides,  other  holiday
activities for the kids, and I will be there again serving hot chocolate
and treats. Santa arrives, and it’s so cute to watch all the little kids
gather around him to hear him read Christmas stories.  So please stop by
and say hello if you live in the neighborhood! https://www.facebook.com/-
search/top/?q=wheatlands%20social%20events
 

Osgood Team will also be at these other fun free events…..
 
Saturday Dec 2, Cimarron Middle School, Parker. Event begins at 9am, over
45 decorated trees will be available for raffle. So bring some cash for
entry and raffle tickets! Don’t get there too late or you won’t have time
to preview all the amazing trees and pick the ones you’d like to win.
 

Saturday Dec 9, Parker Carriage Parade. This annual event is held in
downtown Parker. Many local companies participate in the parade, and you
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will enjoy live music and entertainment. Osgood Team will be there
serving hot chocolate in the breezeway of the Hess Exchange Building,
directly on Mainstreet. Events begin at 9 am, we’ll be there starting at
11,  parade  begins  at  noon.  Visit  http://parkeronline.org/826/-
Christmas-Carriage-Parade for more info.
 

We hope you can make it to one of these fun celebrations!
 

Merry Christmas!
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